
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

If your child takes any scheduled or as needed medications, it is time to bring them into the clinic! 

Please use the attached link to sign-up for a time slot on August 20, 2020 to drop them off and fill out 

the necessary forms. This is great time to discuss any concerns you have regarding your student’s health.  

 

Asthmatics/Reactive Airway Disease: 

Due to the coronavirus, the CDC and American Lung Association recommend not using nebulizers during 

this time to limit the spread of the virus into the air.  Great Hearts Lakeside will be a NEBULIZER-FREE 

campus until further notice.  Doctors’ offices get very busy at the start of the school year, so please 

reach out to them now.  You will need to request: 

  - An updated written Asthma Action Plan 

 - A quick-relief inhaler dedicated for school use only 

 - A spacer or valved holding chamber dedicated for school use only 

 - A peak flow meter dedicated for school use 

 

Please take time to look over the Great Hearts Medication Policy. If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to email me.  I look forward to meeting you and your children very soon!  

 

Haley Tucker, BSN, RN | School Nurse 

Great Hearts Lakeside | 7633 Harris Parkway, Fort Worth, TX 76123  

P: (817)409-9098 | E: Haley.Tucker@greathearts.org | W: www.greatheartstx.org 
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